
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Wednesday, June 12, 2019. 

 
Tomorrow selected students from the Gr. 3-5 classes will be attending the Elementary  
Track and Field Event hosted at Florenceville Middle School.  You can check with your  
child to see if they are involved.  Please ensure that students come prepared with proper 
 attire including water bottle, sneakers and sunblock.  Students will also need to bring  
a lunch as they will not be returning to the school until early afternoon. 
 

Due to durability issues with CCS water bottles that were given to students a  
couple months ago the company has provided replacement caps. Should students  
want a replacement cap one will be provided however, students are required to  
exchange caps as the company will not provide a new cap without the old cap  
being returned. Replacement caps are available until this Friday, June 14th”. 

 
We still have a few extra copies of the yearbook to sell so if you missed the order  
deadline, or want to buy one now, they are at the office for sale for $16 each.  
First come, first served.  
 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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